To all Taylor F.O.E. members:

As the incoming Worthy President of Taylor F.O.E. 3138 for fiscal year 2009/2010, I would like to introduce myself to the membership, and outline my goals and objectives for the upcoming year.  

My name is Jeff Smith, I am married with four children, and have been an active member of  F.O.E. 3138 for four years.  Currently, I am a victim of the Michigan economy and am unemployed but, I enjoy promoting my Salsa product line, riding my motorcycle, camping, spending time with my wife and children, and supporting our club functions.
As an organization, we had a very successful 2008/2009 year, and I have a personal goal to continue this pattern again in my term.  As our membership continues to grow, I will continue to suggest and implement positive changes to the club, encourage membership participation, support members suggestions, and fulfill my obligation as Worthy President.  Currently, I am in the process of designing a website for our club to increase awareness of our organization and encourage you to visit us at  http://Tayloreagles3138.yolasite.com.  Although the website is in the early developmental stages, I welcome any comments or suggestions you care to contribute.

For those of you who may not know me, I invite you to visit the social room at anytime in the chance that we may meet and discuss your thoughts related to the development of our club.  As many of you are aware, I participate as a Volunteer Bartender in the social room on Thursday evenings from 7:30 pm until Midnight.  Please feel free to visit the social room so we may become acquainted.  Remember to review our enclosed calendar of events for upcoming functions such as our annual picnic on August 8th and, I hope you will all join in on the fun.
As a reminder, if you have not paid your 2009/2010 dues, the deadline was May 31st and you are delinquent.  This means you are unable to visit the social room or participate in any club functions.  If you do not renew them now, you will be dropped from the roster soon and will be required to pay a reenrollment fee in addition to the annual dues.  Please visit the social room to pay your dues and update your membership status.

I look forward to socializing with our members, meeting new friends, and continuing the success of our club in the upcoming year.

Fraternally,

Jeff Smith

Worthy President

